## DON'T FORGET TO VOTE: DON'T FORGET TO VOTE:

## Dear CMIT South MS/HS Families:

The CMIT South MS/HS PTO will assemble a virtual annual meeting on October I at 6:30 pm via Zoom only. This meeting will present the slate of candidates for the 2020-21 CMIT South MS/HS PTO. Additional nominations will be selected from the floor for members "eligible for office if they are members in good standing at least 30 calendar days prior to this meeting." If you or someone you know would like to submit their name for a position, they may do so and indicate the position of interest during the annual meeting. Direct any questions to the CMIT South PTO at pto@cmitsouth.org.